
Chess Group - Report by Diana Marks 

Our first group meeting got off to an interesting start as there were just three of us present! 
Undaunted, we set up two boards and the most experienced player took on two of us. Having 
squarely beaten both of   us we then joined forces and played against him. After a battle royal 
we did manage a victory. There is definitely room for improvement from a couple of players! 

We’re back to normal, the second Thursday in the month, from March 


